
 

 

Blessings in a Backpack 

 

The Chichester Educational Foundation will be supporting the Chichester School District in their 

participation in Blessings in a Backpack, a National program that helps to mobilize communities and 

resources to provide weekend food for students who might otherwise go hungry.  

Many of our students depend upon school breakfast and lunch to provide their main source of 

nourishment during the week. For some children, weekends represent 65 hours of hunger. To meet this 

need, Chichester School District will be providing weekend meals for food insecure students through the 

Blessings in a Backpack program.  Identified students will discretely and confidentially receive nutritious 

and satisfying food, each Friday, to see them through the weekend. This program is grant funded; 

however, a condition of the grant is to secure additional funds to support the program. The Chichester 

Educational Foundation is happy to announce that they have made a $500 donation to support the 

students of the Chichester School District. 

 

 

 


